

Dear Valued Patient,

We are writing to inform you that Dr. Asim Aijaz is leaving Pain Specialists of America and will no longer see patients after September 12, 2025. We wish Dr. Aijaz well in his future endeavors.

We are pleased to announce that effective September 15, 2025, Dr. Jason Lo will take over your care from Dr. Aijaz in Bastrop. Dr. Lo will offer the same exceptional patient care that you've come to expect from PSA. Our network of physicians offers the latest advanced therapies. Dr. Lo believes in a patient-centric model, and with his exceptional care team, he will do everything to get you feeling your best ...with a smile.

Your medical records will remain with the office in which you received care, but should you desire, you may obtain a copy of your medical records or have your medical records transferred by calling our Bastrop clinic location at (512) 953-8130. Below are additional contact details, and please do not hesitate to reach out as we want this transition to be as seamless as possible.

Bastrop

3101 Highway 71 Suite 211 Bastrop, TX 78602

Phone: (512) 953-8130

Office Manager: Nicolas Toliver Email: NToliver@psadocs.com

www.PSADocs.com

Thank you for trusting us with your care. Dr. Lo looks forward to meeting you and continuing to help you with your pain management needs.

Dr. Pankaj Mehta Clinical President

